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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

The Autism Project – FLOS, Inc of Yonkers, NY 
to Hold Kickoff on June 19, 2018 

 
Yonkers, New York – May 31, 2018 – The Autism Project-FLOS, Inc will hold a free kickoff for the 
1st annual 5k Inclusion Walk 4 Special Needs on June 18, 2018 at 6:30pm at Castle Royale, 92 
Waverly Street, Yonkers, NY. Everyone is invited to the kickoff to learn about how to help the 
Autism Project-FLOS help support and provide guidance to the special needs community and their 
families. 
 
The program will highlight how the community has benefited from funds raised and will honor 
individuals and caregivers. Speakers will include Yonkers City Council President Mike Khader, Dr. 
Lisa H. Shulman Neurodevelopmental Pediatrician & Professor of Pediatrics, also Deidra King MA., 
MS., BCBA and Jovanni Guzman Regional Manager from CARD (The Card for Autism and Related 
Disorders). Guests will have the opportunity to register a team for the walk, which will be held on 
August 18, 2018 at Lincoln High School, Yonkers, NY. 
 
The Autism Project unites the special needs community across Yonkers and provides support 
through recreation and fun.  Support for families we offer FREE workshops. Our Mission is to 
promote inclusion for the developmentally disabled individuals on the autism spectrum.  Learning 
through social opportunity, training and education that is affordable and accessible are a few of 
the ways we bring the community out of isolation.  TAP FLOS events are community gatherings 
offered for free or low cost.  
 

This is our community’s opportunity to help shed light on the need to assist those individuals with 
special needs and provide the skills they need to bring them back into the fold to become 
productive members of society.  Together, our efforts can make a huge difference. 
 
Visit theautismproject-flos.org to learn more about the event or contact DaQueen Monroe at 
(914) 979-2194or info@theautismproject-flos.org.  
 
 


